
Dear 4 Blue, 

Hello! I have missed you all so much over the last few weeks, I hope you have all managed to stay 
safe and well and at home as much as possible. I would love to hear what everyone has been up to and 
how you have been filling your time. I have managed to spend much more time on my sewing machine, 
baking cakes and walking or cycling along the sea front. 
 
Has anyone found a new hobby? Or read something different? Created something messy and exciting? 
As frustrating as it is to be inside and away from your friends, you must remember what a brilliant job 
you are doing in helping everyone around you stay safe and keep the NHS strong. 
 
As you can see, we are now on Google Classroom which will be a fantastic way for you to share ideas 
and show me the work you have been completing. Three times a week we will post your Home Learning 
sheets that have been going on the website so far, please complete these as much as possible. You do 
not need to share the answers with me unless you would like to! 
 
As well as home learning, you will also see different activities or assignments appear 
under the ”classwork” tab for other topics such as history, science, computing or art. 
These are there for you to choose from as well as the English and mathematics 
activities. When I post something on our class page, you will be able to comment on it 
or ask questions. I will gently remind you that this space is for everybody and I can 
see everything you write! 
I can’t wait to hear from you all! Love Miss Green x 


